No microwaves 1in the cabins
and hotel rooms. Why?
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We have made a conscious decision to not provide microwaves in
the cabins and hotel room. This is for environmental purposes,
energy consumption reasons, and health and smell reasons
(cooking hot food in a cabin tends to stick in the cabins,
especially with log woods in historic cabins — kind of like when
someone smokes in a cabin — which isn’t allowed).

That said, the Lodge is happy to provide a microwave for medical
reasons on a case-by-case basis, as we understand there are
medical needs that require something to be heated up. Each cabin
and hotel room comes equipped with energy efficient mini-fridges
for cold storage.

OQur staff is committed to making your stay with us comfortable,
so please visit our front desk during your visit if you have
questions or need assistance.
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